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[9512] December 12, 1997 TO: TAX COMMITTEE No. 45-97 RE: 1997 PFIC SURVEY
RELEASED ______________________________________________________________________________
The Institute’s 1997 passive foreign investment company survey has been mailed. Any
Institute member with internet access who would like to receive a copy of the survey in
Excel Spreadsheet form may download it from the Institute’s members-only home page
(ICINet) that is located at http://members.ici.org. Any Institute member without internet
access who would like a fax copy of the survey results should call Elizabeth Lyons at
202-326-5831. Keith D. Lawson Associate Counsel - Tax
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